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2022MY Telluride and Sorento  

Incorrect Spare Tire Installation  

FMVSS 110 Noncompliance Basis of Safety Defect Determination 573.6(c)(6) 

 

June 22, 2022 Kia Georgia (KaGA) identifies incorrect spare tire on a 2022MY 

Telluride vehicle during its post-assembly vehicle inspection 

process.  

 

June 23, 2022 KaGA begins plant vehicle stock inspection and internal 

investigation to identify vehicles that may have been equipped 

with an incorrect size spare tire. 

 

June 28, 2022 KaGA notifies Kia North America Product Quality (Kia NA PQ) 

of the issue and identifies eight (8) vehicles, including three 

2022MY Telluride and five 2022MY Sorento, have been shipped 

to U.S. Kia dealers that may be equipped with an incorrect size 

spare tire.  

 

Kia NA PQ notifies Kia NA Safety Office.  

 

July 11, 2022 Kia NA evaluates potential noncompliance with the Federal Motor 

Vehicle Safety Standards (FMVSS) and concludes the difference 

between the spare tire’s actual size and the spare tire size 

information on the tire placard violates Federal Motor Vehicle 

Safety Standard 110, §S4.3.   

 

July 12, 2022 Kia NA decides to conduct a FMVSS 110 noncompliance recall.  

No customer complaints, techline cases or warranty claims. No 

fatalities, injuries, crashes or fires.  

 

 


